
 

T h a t ’ s  i t  f o r  t h i s  e d i t i o n .   W e  w e l c o m e   y o u r  f e e d b a c k .   If you have any contributions they will be gratefully accepted.  Please feel free to pass 
this newsletter onto others.   
Please feel free to send us your comments to ORA3678@gmail.com. Or go to our Facebook page.  Thanks for taking the time to read this!   

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you to Kaye Wadley for hosting our last Garden Group for 2024. Their garden is beautiful 
and the weather was spectacular! and we even had a visit from a special person dressed in red 
giving out candy canes! Some pictures below.

For something different to start the year off our first Garden Group for 2025 will be on at the 
Park Lane Nursery 95 Park Lane, Wangaratta VIC 3677. Thursday March 13th from 10.00am

Please bring a chair and a cup and a small plate to share. The nursery is supplying us with an urn.
Please do not bring bulbs, plants or cuttings to this meeting. 

Just bring your gardening knowledge and any questions you may 
have.

It’s Free, its Friendy and it’s for You !!


